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                                                     “I’m __________, and I’m an alcoholic.”  
Would tonight’s Greeters please stand for a moment. These men would like to meet all of 
our newcomers--those new to AA as well as new to Loyola--and will be available to you 
after the meeting, with packets of information concerning AA and our group. We welcome 
you--and encourage you to stay afterwards and visit. This helps us stay sober!  
Included in your newcomer packet is a sign-up sheet, and an invitation for you to join one 
of our telephone “Trees”. This can be handed-in to ___Brendan Jxxxxxx___, our “Tree” 
Coordinator, or any of the Greeters. Over three-fourths of us are on “Trees”, and have found 
it to be an incredibly effective and safe way to make new friends.  
We recommend AA Books and Literature which are available in our box near the front, as 
well as a helpful Audio Website found at www.loyolagroup.org, which we encourage you to use.  
Interruptions during our meeting are not welcomed. Not only are we all asked to silence our 
cell phones, but to leave them in our pockets as well. Texting, tweeting, or checking your 
mail during the meeting is an unnecessary distraction to all around you. Please don’t do it.  
Smokers, be reminded we don’t smoke around this building, only behind the church 
building, where you’re asked to  continue to use the Cigarette Cans. Let’s all of us pick up 
after ourselves as we leave, especially the parking lots being donated to us. Please 
remember to keep it quiet as you return to your cars. We’ve got a good deal here…let’s not 
wreck it! 
Thank-you.
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